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https://staugustines.lewisham.sch.uk/wp-content/uploads/2024/01/NCMP-Parent-leter-2023-2024.pdf
https://staugustines.lewisham.sch.uk/wp-content/uploads/2024/01/TALKING-TEENS-FLYER.pdf
https://staugustines.lewisham.sch.uk/wp-content/uploads/2024/01/SEN-Fun-Play-Poster-Jan-2024-FINAL.pdf
https://staugustines.lewisham.sch.uk/wp-content/uploads/2024/01/IMG_0116.png


 

 

 
 
 

 



 

 

  

  

 

http://www.tentenresources.co.uk/prayers-for-home/parent-newsletter/


A message from Miss Collins: 

A very happy new year to you all. I do hope you enjoyed the Christmas break and were able to spend time 

with family and friends relaxing and having fun! Thank you so much for the gorgeous cards and presents 

sent in for staff at our School. We are incredibly grateful for all the good wishes and kind messages. 

We spent the inset day on Monday training staff on safeguarding procedures for our School, it was very 

useful and helps us to keep the safety and protection of our precious children at the forefront of our minds.   

It was then lovely to welcome those precious children back to School on Tuesday. It has been a positive and 

calm start to the new term and I look forward to further successes and celebrations in the weeks ahead. 

Have a lovely weekend everyone! 

 


